
Community of Caldicot 

 

Caldicot Town Council 

Gail Mcintyre – Caldicot Town Council Clerk 

Town Council at its meeting on 27th February 2013 requested that Castle Lea be included in 
the Severn Ward in view of the redevelopment off Church Road and the distance voters 
have to travel in order to vote at elections. 

 

Caldicot Castle Ward 

County Councillor Pauline Watts 

The title “Caldicot Castle” is now historic and should remain.  Polling booth – Castle Park 

Primary School is very suitable, as residents who decline the offer of a postal vote, do not 

have to cross the busy Sandy Lane.  The four Castle Lea entries should be included in Green 

Lane.   

 


